
 

 

 

Wednesday 1st April 2020 
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you about the Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies. 
 
You can purchase the hoodies directly from the following website:  http://shop.dactylpublishing.com. 
Click on the word “Hoodies”. This will take you to a new page where you can type in our school online 
shopping code, which is 649E8D. 
 
Students can choose their colours and hoodie styles.  There is also the option for them to have their name 
or nickname printed in large font on the back of the hoodie. We ask that all students think carefully about 
this and avoid inappropriate or offensive nicknames.  
 
Payment is made directly to the company on their website and the prices shown include postage and 
packaging. The items will be sent to your individual home address and not to Sydenham School as school is 
closed. Due to the current situation, these deliveries will take place in the summer. The closing date for all 
orders is Friday 24th April 2020. After this date, students will not be able to order a hoodie.  
 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or comments. 
 
  
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Ms Josephine Alexander     Ms Louisa Griffiths 
Year 11 Learning Co-ordinator    Deputy Year Learning Co-ordinator 
History Teacher      Visual Arts Teacher 
E: J.Alexander@sydenham.lewisham.sch.uk   E: L.Griffiths@sydenham.lewisham.sch.uk 
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